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l6 June 2017 

Ms. Elizabeth Reph 

Reference: F-2017-01786 

Dear Ms. Reph: 

On 23 May 2017, the office of the Infonnation and Privacy Coordinator received your 
18 May 2017 Freedom of Infonnation Act request for information or records on the CIA 
“kidnapping” of a Soviet “Lunik” (sometimes referred to as “Luna”) space vehicle in 1959 
or 1960 and all visual materials (including, but not limited to, high-quality versions of the 
photographs that the CIA officers took of the Soviet Lunik) be released. 

Our officers will review your request and will advise you should they encounter any 
problems or if they cannot begin the search Without additional information. We have assigned 
your request the reference number above. Please use this number when corresponding so that We 
can identify it easily. In accordance with our regulations, as a matter of administrative 
discretions, there is no charge for processing your request. 

Sincerely, 

”1~J/- 
Allison Fong 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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